
From: "Tânia Teixeira" <tprjtmun@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, June 10, 2016 10:17:37 AM 
Subject: Information of Vacancy of a professorship at the University of Applied Sciences 
Potsdam, Germany 
  
Dear Members, 
  
This information just came to our attention. Please feel free to spread it among 
all that may be interested: 
  

"Dear Sir/Madam, 

As the professor for Conservation and Restoration of Murals at the University of Applied Sciences in 
Potsdam, Germany, is going to retire next year, we are seeking to appoint a successor to fill this position.  

Of course we would like to reach as many eligible candidates as possible and therefore would be very 
grateful if you could distribute the attached advertisement in your circles and publish it in the respective 
sections of your website. 

Many thanks in advance. 

  

Yours sincerely 

Jörg Freitag 

  

  

  

Prof. Jörg Freitag 
SR Konservierung u. Restaurierung - Metall 

Kiepenheuerallee 5, 14469 Potsdam 

Raum 5/1.13 
Tel. 0331/580-1240 

Fax 0331/580-1299 

www.fh-potsdam.de 

 " 

  

Kind regards, 

Tânia Teixeira 
Office Administrator 
E.C.C.O. - European Confederation 
of Conservator-Restorers' Organisations A.I.S.B.L. 
http://www.ecco-eu.org/ 
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